
Welcome back to school!  
I hope everyone enjoyed 
their summer off, and are as 
excited as I am about this 
new school year. I would like 
to take this time to intro-
duce myself and give you an 
idea of the services I pro-
vide.  
 
My name is Montea        
Passmore and I am here to 
provide counseling and case 
management services to 
youth ages 12-20. I am the 
Prevention Counselor from 
the Center for Youth here at 
Wilson High School.  
 
 

Through Project SUCCESS we 
can identify students with is-
sues related to substance use/
abuse, problems gambling and 
other risk factors that may be 
inhibiting healthy develop-
ment. 
  
I will actively support the staff 
and students through class-
room workshops, individual 
and group counseling, as well 
as crisis interventions.   
 
If you have additional ques-
tions or are interested in any 
services please feel free to 
stop by my office which is lo-
cated in the cafeteria, Room 
45.  

 
 
You may also contact me via 
email at  
mpassmore@centerforyouth.net  

or by phone at 
585-328-3440 Ext. 3991.  
 
I look forward to working with 
you this school year and wish 
you all success! 
  

JOSEPH C. WILSON MAGNET HIGH SCHOOL  

Greetings Wilson High!!! 

Upcoming Events 

• Red Ribbon Week 

October 23-31st 
Do you have any struggles at school, problems with friends?  Are you looking to find 

ways to get more involved in school activities?  Do you want to learn to be more fo-

cused and organized?  

 

Come and visit Mrs. Passmore, in the cafeteria, to start individual or group counsel-

ing. I truly value our time together. It is completely confidential and should not be 

considered a punishment in anyway. My goal is always to help you reduce risk fac-

tors, increase protective factors, and develop healthy coping skills to encourage the 

best version of yourself ! 

September 2022 
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